From: registrar

To: Susi Ahlborn

Cc: Mona Habashy

Subject: Letter of Comment, EB-2019-0159 OEB needs to consider climate impacts of Enbridge gas pipeline
Date: Tuesday, March 24, 2020 9:44:12 AM

From: Janet Looker I

Sent: Monday, March 2, 2020 9:40 PM
To: BoardSec <BoardSec@oeb.ca>
Subject: OEB needs to consider climate impacts of Enbridge gas pipeline

To Ontario Energy Board,

The Enbridge Dawn Parkway gas pipeline expansion should absolutely NOT go ahead. It is so
maddening that renewable energy projects have been cancelled in this province, at great cost
to the tax payer, and something as archaic as this project should be proposed instead. That it
would put an ecologically significant wetland at risk makes it doubly evil. We are losing
wildlife at a deprsseing rate and need to protect habitat. Please, Mr Yurek, Mr. Rickford, Mr.
Ford, do something smart for our province and our future and take the necessary action to
protect our natural environments and to reduce, not increase, our greenhouse gas emissions.

Janet Looker
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